

## Ms. Evelyn Spaulding

In commemoration of her 100<sup>th</sup> Birthday that was on April 11, 2017 and as Trustees of the Boston Post Cane, presents Ms. Evelyn Spaulding with this distinguished honor as the oldest resident and recipient of the Boston Post Cane.

In following the New England tradition established in 1909 by Mr. Edwin A. Grozier, Publisher of the Boston Post newspaper, this cane is presented to the oldest resident of Winchendon. It is our pleasure to recognize Ms. Spaulding for her contributions to the community and wishing her well on this remarkable milestone.

Barbara Anderson, Chairwoman

Michael Barbaro, Selectman

Audrey LaBrie Vice Chairwoman

Austin Cyganiewicz, Selectman

The Winchendon Board of Selectmen

5/15/17